
It’s Holiday  Time Again !! 

 
To Benefit the Dublin Elementary School  

Backpack Program 

 

Dublin United Methodist Church provides food bags to be sent home with 

needy students who otherwise may not have anything over the weekend. 

 

Staff members of the New River Valley Regional Jail collected Non-

perishable food items beginning  

Monday, December 3rd through Thursday, December 13th.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The food items were delivered to the Dublin United Methodist Church December 14th, 2018  

The purpose of this program is to provide extra food for families in need. Each bag will 

contain 2 breakfasts, 2 lunches and 2 dinners for the child. Some items that typically may be 

included are cereal, fruit, soups, cheese crackers, peanut butter, microwavable pastas and 

canned meat products. Food items are donated and bags are packed each week at Dublin 

United Methodist Church.  

 


